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Future City of Santa Cruz
development may be linked in-
extricablygto the construction
of a dam and reservoir at
Zayante Creek, the city general
plan cemmittee was in effect
told Thursday during a dis-
cussion of future arrangements
for area sewage disposal.

Chairman Marsha Shanle,
during discussions with Bob
Mills of the Brown and Coldwell
engineering firm which is doing
a planning study on sewage
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disposal for the city and county,
drew out a strong statement
that water reclaimed from sew-
age would not be approved by
the state Department of Health
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for human consumption (See
Page 25).

Mills went on to say that
“‘with our knowledge of viruses,
no one should be drinking
treated wastewater.’”’

Shanle said then, ‘‘Ther you
mean our only supplies in the
future will be from
groundwater or wells.”

Mills went on to note: “It is
expensive to reclaim water. We
are forbidden to use reclaimed
water in domestic lines, so new
lines have to be built even for
irrigation.

““You can say there should be
no dam and reservoir at
Zayante Creek. But based on
1976 costs you could produce an
acre foot of water there for
$176, while the acre foot costs
of reclaimed water would go to
$553."

Costs of an acre foot of water
from the San Felipe state
project would be around $200,
Mills added. i

Mills' comments cover a
critical issue for the general

plan committee because all
three new proposed alternative
general plans under considera-
tion by the committee call for a
major new water source to be
developed at Zayante Creek.

However, there is concern
among some Santa Cruz City
Council members and the gen-
eral public that an earthquake
fault in the area may make a
construction at Zayante un-
wise.

Shanle joked afterward that
Mills should come back, even if
he was bringing bad news.

In other business, Steve Rus-
sell, Santa Cruz acting planning
director, presented a long-
awaited review of the key dif-
ferences among the three gen-
eral plan alternatives, along
with analyses of their impacts
upon the city.

This report will be studied
and brought up for discussion
Thursday at a 7:30 p.m. meet-
ing in Room ABC in the civic
auditorium. The committee
has rearranged its timetable
for making a general plan rec-
ommendation to the city plan-

ning commission and council.
Hope now is to get the recom-
mendation formulated Oct. 6
for presentation around the
middle of October. .

However, Shanle noted that
the committee has much work
ahead. For example, a commit-
tee discussion of public recom-
mendations on the three plans
is set tentatively for Sept. 15,
with a special meeting to dis-
cuss Live Oak, planning map
revisions and other matters on
Sept. 29.

If any of the subjects to be
covered turn out to be too com-
plex to be handled at one meet-
ing, a carryover would be
needed and the timetable would
:lave to be changed according-
y.

A big problem right now is
that about half the committee
members are on vacation, Sha-
nle said.

In another report, Patty Hay-
mond, an aide to the commit-
tee, noted that respondents to
questionnaires filled out in nu-
merous city areas voted 152 to 5
for the city to manage or con-
trol future growth.




